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October 28, 2024 

Robert Wagner 
RMR Aggregates, Inc. 
6200 S. Syracuse Way, Suite 450 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 
 

RE:   Permit No.  M-1982-121, Mid-Continent LST, Proposed SI-4 Reclamation Cost Estimate - Extension 
Request Approval 

 
Dear Mr. Wagner: 
 
On August 27, 2024 the Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) sent you a 
proposed Surety Increase (SI-4) for above mentioned site.  Given the potential range of actual costs for 
rock bolting the Division requested that RMR get three quotes for the task cost. The three quotes were 
due on October 25, 2024.  On October 14, 2024, the Division was contacted by RMR to inform the 
Division that not all bids had been returned and that additional time may be needed. Additionally, the 
Division was advised that RMR may have questions or objections to the proposed estimate. On October 
25, 2024, the Division received RMR’s formal extension request and bonding comments. The Division 
will respond to the comments under a separate cover.  
 
Your extension request is approved. A minimum of three quotes for rock bolting shall be  due by 
December 24, 2024.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.   

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 


